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               2022 
 

Upcoming Important Dates: 
May 17th, 2022 - Vickers Track Meet: Harry Jerome Track 
May 20th, 2022 – No classes 
May 23rd, 2022 – Victoria Day (No Classes) 
May 27th, 2022 – Heart of the Youth Pow Wow: Kinsmen Park 
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         John Diefenbaker Public School 
                           Spring Craft Show 
 

         Saturday, May 7th                           
                           $35.00 per table 
                    $10 extra (Max 3 tables) 
                        1 donation for raffle 
 
                      Door will be open 10:00 am - 3:00 pm 
                          Set up time to be 7:30 am - 9:30 pm 
                                                   Contact  
                              Cathy Crane (306) 980-6306 
                                Cathy-Crane@hotmail.com 
 
                               Roy Feschuk (306) 763-6031 
                                      rfeschuk@srsd119.ca  

 

mailto:Cathy-Crane@hotmail.com
mailto:rfeschuk@srsd119.ca


 
 
 

                        
                           The link to purchase 
                            clothes can be found  
                                        on our  
                               Vickers’ website. 
 

                                     

 
 

SCHOOL ACTIVITY FEE 

If you have not paid your child’s School Activity Fees please do so at the office. 
This fee is collected to assist in covering the costs of optional activities or events that would enhance the 

regular school programming and would enrich the education of participating students. Some examples of 

these are out of school educational experiences, activities, presentations and/or speakers.   

The fee is $10.00 for kindergarten and $20.00 for Gr 1-8 & Dev Ed.  

 
 



 

Kindergarten Registration Now Open! 
Students born in 2017 are eligible for kindergarten in the 2022-2023 school year.  École Vickers Public School 

offers rich play-based kindergarten programs in French Immersion and English.  Register online at 

https://vk.srsd119.ca/ or call 306-922-6446 for more information. 

New and prospective students in K-8 are welcome to call the school to chat with an administrator or email us 

at: 

 jgreen@srsd119.ca 

kcantin@srsd119.ca 

                                                                                    tkuzma@srsd119.ca 

 

 
You are invited to attend a 

Parent and Child Open House 
 

Tuesday, May 3rd, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. (small gym) 
 

 

The Open House will provide: 
 

• An overview of the French Immersion and English Kindergarten Programs. 

• An introduction to the teachers and classrooms. 

• A review of transportation services. 

• A question-and-answer period. 
 

 

 

 

                                                  
 

 

New Fenced 

Outdoor 

Learning Area 

Rich-Play-Based 

Learning 

Environment 
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School Messenger/Safe Arrival 

École Vickers Public School is now using the SafeArrival absence 
reporting system.  Please use the toll-free number, the website, or 
the SchoolMessenger mobile app to report your child’s absence in 

advance.  
The toll-free number is:  1-833-309-1241.  If you have any 

questions or trouble reporting an absence, please call the office. 
 
 

 

 

INCLEMENT WEATHER 

For the most part, we want our students to enjoy playing outdoors before school, 

during both recesses, and the noon hour. On rainy days, we allow students to come into 

the school upon their arrival and remain indoors during all breaks.  In the winter, we use -

30 degrees Celsius as our cut off to remain indoors.  If the temperature and/or wind-chill 

in combination with the temperature exceed -30, then all students are permitted in the 

school in the morning and during break times.  We do expect that all students be 

dressed appropriately for the weather, as there are many cold days that 

students are expected to be outdoors. 

 



 
 

 

 

  

     PEDESTRIAN SAFETY        

 

Our staff parking lots are a “no drop off zone” as they are out of bounds for students. We urge 
parents to support us in this safety endeavor by dropping off your children on the west side of 
the school on Olive Diefenbaker Drive; on Bradbury Drive, east of the Special Needs bus zone 
and between Gisi Road and Olive Diefenbaker Drive.  We encourage the children to cross all 
streets in a safe manner by crossing at the corner or at cross walks.  Teacher supervision is 

also provided at our major crosswalks.  The Community Club rink parking lot is the bus pick up 
zone after school for our French Immersion busses, and a convenient place for French 

Immersion parents to meet their children for pick up. 
 

We ask that you, please, respect the residents that border the school.  Please refrain from 
turning around in or blocking neighboring driveways, as this is disruptive to the homeowners. 

 
One other item of note, please remember that there have been changes made to the Traffic 
Bylaw which now prohibits U-turns in school zones. In an effort to improve the safety of our 
children, the City of Prince Albert has added this safety measure. There is a $100 fine for 

violating this restriction. 
Our Vickers’ school zone is between Bradbury Drive and Olive Diefenbaker Drive. 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 
 

             May your Easter basket be full of Joy, Happiness & Peace! 
 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 
 
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 

                                                   

SRPSD Distance Learning centre 
 

 Accepting Registrations Grades 7-12  
 

Interested in online learning for the 2022-23 school year? 

 

Virtual Open House - March 30 @ 6:30 pm   

306-953-5840 or dlc.srsd119.ca 

 
 

 
 

 

“Math is Everywhere” Contest 
We had so much engagement in 

our “Math is Everywhere” contest, 

with hundreds of entries. Thank you 

so much to the care-givers who 

helped their students think about math 

in their everyday lives and submit the 

pictures.   
Special thanks to Gabby and Bella, members of the grade 

8 “Sticky Team,” who organized the contest. 

The lucky winners of $30 credits to our Scholastic Book 

Fair were: Quinn, Braden, River, Charlotte, Max, Tyson, 

Nash, Rosalie, Jillian, & Abby. 
 
 
 

 



 

                                                                       
      

Navy League Cadets 
 

 The Navy League program is available to youth aged 9-12. Navy 

League Cadets participate in fun community-based activities such as 

band, camping, community tours, and sports. Unlike Sea Cadets, the 

Navy League Cadet program is entirely led and run by civilian 

volunteers and introduces young Canadians to the Cadet programs 

offered to youth aged 12-18.  

 

Volunteer Opportunities the Navy League of Canada not only offers 

exciting opportunities for youth, but we also have a wide range of 

volunteer opportunities for adults. Whether you enjoy teaching and 

working with youth or would like to develop your management skills 

as a member of your local branch, The Navy League of Canada is 

happy to welcome you to our community and find a suitable 

volunteer position for you. 

 

 Interested in joining??? 

 

 For more information, please contact: wkreed@outlook.com or Rose 

@ 306-941-9809 We parade Friday evenings from 6:30-9:00pm @ 

the P.A. Wildlife Federation. 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

The SCC is putting on a family movie 

night!! 
 

                       
                       
 

We welcome all families to join Vickers movie night!  

Tuesday, April 12th @ 6:30 pm – 8:30 pm. 

 

Movie will be held in the big gym 

Canteen provided, all items $1 
                                                                                                                                

 
 
 

                             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
École Vickers Canteen  

Pizza (Cheese or Pepperoni)….....................$2.50 

Pizza buns (cheese) ………………………………$2.00 

Drinks: 

• Flavored water………………………………….$1.50 

• Chocolate milk………………………………….$1.50 

• Large apple/orange/fruit juice……………..$1.50 

• Juice box………………………………………….$1.00 

Small Snacks: (all pre-packaged)……….........$1.00 

• variety of small items such as Rice Krispie 

squares, goldfish crackers, cookies, baked chips, 

hot rods, fruit snacks, wagon wheels, and/or 

seasonal snacks. 

Large Snacks: (all pre-packaged)…………….$1.50 

• Sun chips, crispers, cookies 

 

 

 


